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THE PLANNING CENTER|DC&E SITE PHOTOGRAPHS 

Client Name: Irvine Unified School District 

Site Location: High School 5, Option A   

Project No.: ISD-28.0 

Photo No: Date: 

 

1 10/15/2013 
Description: 

View of FID screening soil 
underneath former jet fuel 
pipeline, looking north. 

 
 

Photo No: Date: 

 

2 10/15/2013 
Description: 

View of excavator 
exposing former jet fuel 
pipelines near their 
crossing of Marine Way, 
looking north. Former 
landfill area is in the 
background across the 
former Desert Storm Drive. 
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Client Name: Irvine Unified School District 

Site Location: High School 5, Option A   

Project No.: ISD-28.0 

Photo No: Date: 

 

3 10/16/2013 
Description: 

View of pipeline removal 
activities on the site, 
looking west. 

 
Photo No: Date: 

 

4 12/9/2014 
Description: 

View of the installation of 
the 40-foot vapor probe at 
SG-12 using a tremie pipe. 
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Client Name: Irvine Unified School District 

Site Location: High School 5, Option A   

Project No.: ISD-28.0 

Photo No: Date: 

 

5 12/10/2013 
Description: 

View of the eastern 
portion of the site with 
sprouting grass crops, 
looking east. 

 
Photo No: Date: 

 

6 12/10/2013 
Description: 

View of central portion of 
the site, looking 
northwest.  
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Client Name: City of Anaheim 

Site Location: Anaheim Canyon Specific Plan   

Project No.: COA-61.0 

Photo No: Date: 
7 12/10/2013 

Description: 

View of direct-push drilling 
in the central portion of 
the site, looking northeast. 

 
Photo No: Date: 

8 12/12/2013 
Description: 

View of mobile laboratory 
with pump purging SG-1, 
looking northeast. 

 




